
A CONVERSATION ABOUT 
THE COVID-19 VACCINE

Members of the child care workforce, including early

childhood educators and afterschool and youth

development professionals, play an integral role in teaching

and providing care for the state’s young children. These

educators have worked tirelessly over the course of the

pandemic to meet the needs of children and families. As the

course of the pandemic has shifted and vaccines have

become more readily available, questions and concerns

remain. 

We’ve received hundreds of questions from educators just

like you and look forward to providing a safe space for

reflection and conversation as a panel of doctors,

scientists, and your peers share their experiences and

answer your questions about the COVID-19 vaccine.  

WITH PANELISTS:

SPECIAL EDITION FOR THE CHILD CARE WORKFORCE

Who: Early childhood educators, afterschool, summer, 

and youth development professionals, etc.

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS IMPORTANT CONVERSATION! 

Tabia Henry Akintobi, PhD, MPH

Professor, Department of Community Health 

and Preventive Medicine

Associate Dean, Community Engagement

Morehouse School of Medicine

 

Theresa Jacobs, MD, FAAFP

 Clinical Director

Georgia Primary Care Association

 

Lilly Immergluck, MD, MS, FAAP

Director, Pediatric Clinical & Translational Research, 

Morehouse School of Medicine

Pediatric Infectious Disease Specialist, 

Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta

 

 

 ...ALSO FEATURING EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATORS

When: Saturday, July 17th at 10:00 a.m.

Where: Register at https://bit.ly/3jwNAAb

Johnnie Thomas

Nurse Health Navigator

Children's Healthcare of Atlanta

https://bit.ly/3jwNAAb

